
 
 

 
 

Public Meeting  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Swampscott, acting through the Office of 
Community and Economic Development, will hold a public meeting regarding the 

proposed construction of four (4) pickleball courts at Philips Park.   
 

Date:  Thursday, February 15, 2024,  

Time: 6:00 p.m.  

Location:  Senior Center located 200R Essex Street, rear of Swampscott High 

School.   

 

During the meeting, we will provide updates on site selection, grant requirements, and 
potential benefits to the community. We welcome your thoughts, concerns, and 
suggestions to ensure that this project aligns with the needs and preferences of our 

residents. 
 

Your attendance and engagement are crucial in shaping the future of recreational 
opportunities in our community. Together, we can create spaces that promote health, 
wellness, and community connection. 

 
Please feel free to share this invitation with fellow community members who may be 

interested in attending. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 
For more information, please contact Marzie Galazka at mgalazka@swampscottma.gov 

or by calling 781-596-8829.   


